
PARENT TEACHER
INTERVIEWS

On March 29th and 30th we have
parent teacher interviews 

Please call the office to book a time.
 
WRM Office: 403-223-2292

DAF Office: 403-223-8971

TMS NEWSLETTER March 2023

In February the basketball season
wrapped up. Our Tier 2 team are the B
side tournament champions.  Great work
team! 

A big thanks to all referees, score keepers,
Mrs. Hansen & Mr. Harding for coaching,
and parents cheering in the stands. 

TIER 2 BASKETBALL

TMS Parent Night - March 13th

On March 13th we will be having a parent
night. We will be discussing important
matters to our families and planning for
future activities at TMS. 

Please join us at TMS at 7pm if you would
like to be involved.  


